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The future of unconventional 
restrictive covenants
 

Matthew Sammon's article The future of unconventional 
restrictive covenants appeared in the July 11, 2014 issue of the 
Lawyers Weekly.

"The recent case of  Rhebergen v. Creston Veterinary Clinic 
Ltd. [2014] B.C.J. No. 417 of the B.C. Court of Appeal, provides 
a useful analysis of the state of the law regarding 
unconventional restrictive covenants, as well as an indication 
as to where the law in this area may be moving..."

Continue reading: /Files/the-future-of-unconventional-restrictive-
covenants.pdf

Employment 1

Matthew Sammon
416-865-3057
msammon@litigate.com

http://litigate.com/Files/the-future-of-unconventional-restrictive-covenants.pdf
http://litigate.com/Files/the-future-of-unconventional-restrictive-covenants.pdf
http://litigate.com/employment
http://litigate.com/MatthewSammon/pdf
http://litigate.com/MatthewSammon/pdf
http://litigate.com/tel:4168653057
mailto:msammon@litigate.com

